

Minutes of

Moncure School PTA General Membership Meeting

October 2, 2017

PTA President Lindsay Perkins called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. Quorum was established.

PTA Secretary Margaret Murphy read minutes from May 24, 2017 meeting which were then approved.

Principal Sudol discussed Title One Funds and how they are being used to improve our school. He is happy to discuss this further with anyone who is interested. He let everyone know professional qualifications of any of the teachers can be verified through him if requested. He discussed the 3rd Grade Read to Achieve Program and the fact Moncure School has the second highest growth rate in Chatham County.

PTA President Lindsay Perkins provided a 2017-2018 budget which was approved.

Ms. Barbour presented the thrift shop report which included the announcement Moncure School received its best PTA check ever. We are currently 200 hours over where we were this time last year so we need to keep the thrift shop momentum going. Ms. Barbour can provide middle schoolers with an update on their current hours worked as needed.

Ms. Perkins discussed the success of recent events, the Open House, Mrs. Pumpkins and Hype Night. She also covered upcoming events, Penguin Patch and Fall Festival and the need for volunteers at these events as well as the upcoming 8th Grade Field Trip.

Lindsay Perkins thanked everyone for coming. The meeting adjourned at 6:45 p.m.

Prepared by Margaret Murphy
Secretary